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March Newsletter 2024

Thank you to all the parents for sending in your child’s valentines and
for the Valentine’s Day party treats.

March will begin with Dr. Seuss books as we celebrate his birthday. For
National Read Across America, we will be reading; We Are In A Book, it
will be a school wide event.(One School-One Book.)

Friday, March 15th we will celebrate St.Patrick’s Day, don't forget to
wear your green as we paint rainbows, make shamrocks and try to catch
a Leprechaun this month!

We will be celebrating Spring this month. We will be learning about
baby and farm animals. We will read the classic The Little Red Hen.
Our Spring Party/Brunch and Egg Hunt will be on March 27th. Sign up
sheet will be posted in the hallway.

Spring Break : March 29- April 5th.
*Conferences begin the week of March 11th. The signup will be by
google doc. Please check your emails.

Thank you,
Mrs. Dee
MIss Neil


